
Thursday; May 20, 2021

Re: [SCR 23]: "Recognizes and honors service members of Oregon National Guard."

Governor Brown, Mayor Wheeler (Portland) and the District Attorney for Multnomah County demonstrated their combined 
incompetence by not deploying the Oregon National Guard immediately to quell the "riots" in Portland.

The Members of the Oregon National Guard could have very easily put  the "rioters" and anarchists into permanent submission.

Governor Brown and Mayor Wheeler (Portland) are embarrassments to the State of Oregon and to the United States of America. 
Hopefully, their political careers will end in the next election cycle.

I fully SUPPORT AND HONOR ALL MEMBERS OF THE OREGON NATIONAL GUARD!

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon heartily concurs.


